MEMORANDUM

TO: Mayor Foy and Town Council

FROM: Joe Herzenberg, Chair
Greenways Commission

SUBJECT:  Appointments to Greenways Commission
DATE: May 29, 2003
The Greenways Commission met on May 28 and voted unanimously (4-0) to recommend

that the Council appoint Sarah Bergmann and Glenn Parks to fill the two upcoming
Commission vacancies.

The Greenways Commission voted to forward this recommendation, with voting as
follows:

For Against
Joe Herzenberg, Chair None
Bill Bracey

Jim Earnhardt

Robert Verboon



